Philippine
International

1 March 2018

Dear President/Secretary General

Re: Invitation to the 2018 PHILIPPINE INTERNATIONAL OPEN CHAMPIONSHIPS

On behalf of the Philippine Bowling Federation Inc. (PBF), we would like to extend an invitation
to you and your bowlers to participate in the upcoming 2018 PHILIPPINE
INTERNATIONAL OPEN CHAMPIONSHIPS which will be held at CORONADO
LANES, STARMALL, EDSA, MANDALUYONG CITY from Apr. 28 TO May 13, 2018.
We will also be awarding replicas of a special sculpture, designed by world renowned Filipino
Artist & Sculptor, Mr. Joe Datuin, to the Open Masters Champions.

This tournament is sanctioned by the Asian Bowling Federation and World Bowling. This is
also an Asian ranking tournament. We have scheduled the Open Masters Finals on May 12 and
13, 2018 and will prioritize foreign bowlers during the qualifying schedules starting May 7 to
May 11.

The official hotel for the tournament is the Linden Suites. We have attached a copy of the
reservation form with this invitation showing the rates and the inclusions. Enclosed also are the
Tournament Rules & Regulations, Squad Schedule, and Prize Structure.

For more details regarding the tournament, you may reach us through our tournament email,
philopen2018@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing you back in Manila!

Very truly yours,

honese

ALEXANDER S. LIM
Chairman
Philippine International Open 2018



